To:  Mayor and City Council                                                                                                                              From:  Human Rights Commission                                                                                                                Date:  December 15, 2015

At the Human Rights Commission’s December 9, 2015 meeting, a public hearing was held on the Human Rights Commission’s November 4, 2015 report entitled Civilian Police Review:  Recommendations for Strengthening Police-Community Relations in Ann Arbor and its resolution urging Council to adopt the recommendations in that report.  The meeting and public comments expressed during the hearing can be viewed on Community Television Network at:
http://a2govtv.pegcentral.com/embed/?video=02d341ffb14c50e28d2406ab2ab7262c&state=0
or
http://a2govtv.pegcentral.com/player.php?video=02d341ffb14c50e28d2406ab2ab7262c
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